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Wisconsin GOP Voted Against Lowering Insulin Costs for the 392,965 Wisconsinites
With Diabetes

  

  

MADISON, Wis. – Democratic Party of Wisconsin Chair Ben Wikler released the following
statement after every single Wisconsin Republican in Congress voted against a bill to cap the
cost of insulin at $35 per month:

  

“As many as 392,965  Wisconsinites have been diagnosed with diabetes – fully 8.5%  of
Wisconsin’s adult population. Yet, as the cost of insulin continues to rise, many of these families
may be forced to choose between making rent or paying for this life-saving medication. That’s
why Wisconsin’s Representatives Kind, Moore, and Pocan all voted to drastically cut the
monthly cost of insulin for Wisconsinites today – and why President Biden continues to
advocate for lower drug prices for every American.

  

“Today’s vote is another bitter example of Wisconsin Republicans in Congress valuing large
corporations and the pharmaceutical industry over the families they’re supposed to represent.
Being able to afford life-saving medication should never be a partisan issue. Voting against this
bill is a betrayal that families in Wisconsin will not soon forget.”
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https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/CMxF4nARlf6wAFa1PSfv0twbGZARr2-5lEyKzsVGqmDIyykmPqcNo86tu8QqC5kLthordF-H3x9lSdp1rBhHCtI2AwSotj7GWBJtNczKCOJwgMeSdTKMV6nO-15lzTBxQLdXh3dYtxxvpNttZlFz8YcdjNoMVqs8_M4w2O-yNifZU4NNxs_EDHALw3Mh70KtiDREx5ZX2breUXTgr5PA7zP4XPsHbZwPnuKPjwQIHCf9TvUTrr2-Xso7lzC1s27QDXA6HzAd0HYHX_JIt8HFshhCZ_67gKINgp7KabUE9PHcFRntxmjh1zYAnkfHQZFEH2foiW3kgeKgRE35ni2W-ThRqRd705u3l-uC8BklQGwN7-0s_eVb2TFXTc1jwjBBRQamGFp-bYmp5LUmps_b0NxgSwZc18JOyhqqEfT6jVtKFTBdq3Ht-XHeu7SJ8j0pISWMLZXyWmKx6JPhfR_IH175mPDUJrZ83Y3DLvPNURXE57KpwYlBmQy7bhBlv-p1Xeown03d3V0c4f7PcaynKmyOFAPXIkRztpuvLAuQGgqQo0S1-KUIwTU66KAOsqL9/3kt/bo3GyWyRQDW6qWugNJYf6Q/h0/Ui3e-7icCYL5Br0QdBfyCbCEXj6y4JwclFPMTu2BJ2Y
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/CMxF4nARlf6wAFa1PSfv0twbGZARr2-5lEyKzsVGqmDIyykmPqcNo86tu8QqC5kLthordF-H3x9lSdp1rBhHCtI2AwSotj7GWBJtNczKCOJwgMeSdTKMV6nO-15lzTBxNnPxfXQLNIDDiAfPEx30CZ4zmZcssf6xjPQusQOF17VmtFSToZqgmpuJdm-12yKbDE58DqAGmPrUGFzik1arltmd1AiGmDhTvqVyW86orjDWDeIaNCoWk8JQTjh_afN6HgxPnYFiJGs2_5XMHK4MUFAfrHY9ewJMsvZF8tf8ZR3WALEilJHplV1o4kYhUn2Wj_ERRUTb0S-P043scJGGeRCVzEUxlMCKrF5XO9gKgNyfUnOcfsqtWKKMxWiW97N9GZ1qm3BoK54LzL5rjgWc3rDgoikMkKdRhaTP1yF_1JR_joRXVozY_JAuYSexs96zBijOgtoft4TwVSZ1M6AuN_9_EUTU8zxCKneYJ_mJdBF-BaJ2SUHUxQhcHc1pnAvs_EnJtv2tMouYqmT_yK9Ja_yO7rmqA_aV5W2syswsYV8sYn6WfLYkSjr5x7BtaSuA/3kt/bo3GyWyRQDW6qWugNJYf6Q/h1/1R2R3WeLMjJLv4AG4vkgr85AhtBx_Q3ajwA1Krd9Ylk

